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From: Alexander Lee
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: PP_2020_NORTH_004_00
Date: Friday, 27 November 2020 7:19:34 PM


Petition: PP_2020_NORTH_004_00
 
Dear Sir or Madam,
 
I am the proud owner of apartment Unit 601 of the Belvedere, I wish to petition against the planned
construction to build a building structure right in front of our premise on Walker Street.
 
My family and I had purchased this apartment at this valued location due to many reasons, but none
more important than the main advantage as well as privilege of not having to share and look upon the
comings and goings of our neighbors living their daily lives; we wish to see the ocean, and that view
had been an essential if not priceless aspect to our mental wellbeing, which I must emphasize that we
had paid double the price to attain this lookout.
 
The sensational waterfront sunrise that had been visible straight from our balconies, and the ocean
breeze which had previously been able to reach us may very well no longer be the case after the
disruption is made. What is more, we are in the presence of rainbow lorikeets habitat, and they
frequent our homes daily. The surrounding greenery will for sure be heavily impacted by the erection
of the new building.
The streets will then be bustling with noise and activity, and our living conditions will become a lot
less pleasant in this originally pristine balance of residential versus business area.
 
Moreover, the name of our building is Belvedere which means building established in a high place,
and from which the view extends into the distance. It won’t be Belvedere after massive piece of
concrete will appear in front of us.   
 
Please kindly cancel the planned construction, save our community and beautiful place we live.  
 
Kind Regards,
 
Alexander Lee
+61 417 888339
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